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I STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS  bill.  Students are behind by years in some cases.  

YEARS.  What an absolute atrocity to think of passing a bill that so completely 

undermines the role of local control as well as parents! Kids need real help to read, to 

understand numbers and math,  kids need to understand a higher standard and 

deserve to have the respect of being taught a valid and real education that will help 

them live a quality life.  Stop engaging in social agendas and start allocating your 

time to solving the literacy, grammar, writing math and science CRISIS. 


